
 

Dear Borrower, 

My name is Ms Roberts and I am the Librarian at Upwell Academy. 

We have a wonderful library available at Upwell Academy, filled with exciting and 

informative books to suit all reading abilities. 

I would like to invite you to join our library system which will allow you to write 

book reviews to share with others, reserve books and create a personalised 

reading list.  The system will inform you of the books you have borrowed, give 

you access to all of the books available in the library, show you new books to the 

library, the most popular books and so much more! 

You can connect to the library by following the url: 

https://u004419.microlibrarian.net/  

Your personal login details can be found inside your reading record. Once logged 

in, you can start to explore the site and see what it has to offer.   

To start, you can click on the settings tab and personalise your theme and 

background.  Clicking on the help tab will offer you a quick guide around the site 

to get you started.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me using the email 

address:  library@upa.eastern-mat.co.uk 

Kindest regards 

Ms Roberts 

Librarian 
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